

20/12/2011 11:07

To <ccc@fhb.gov.hk>

CC

bcc

Subject	[Fwd: Private columbarium consultation]			
	Urgent	Return receipt	\square Sign	☐ Encryp

```
> From: <1
> Date: 2011/12/20 Tue AM 11:05:19 HKT
> To: ccc/fhb.gov.hk@biznetvigator.com
> CC: 
> Subject: Private columbarium consultation
> Dear Sirs,
> We are investor aiming at investing in private columbarium.
> We support enacting legislation to regulate the business of private
columbaria in HK but we think those that contravenes Town Planning,
Government Lease and other requirements of the Government should not be
allowed to carry on business.
> We have been applying for approval from Town Planning in respect of
CCIL15 in Cheung Chau to convert it into columbarium, with great
difficulties. If Government is giving a lenient approach to other illegal
columbaria, we may as well stop applying for approval and just carry out our business, after all we will be legalized in due course, so why bother
applying for approval? A responsible Government must keep its words.
> SIU See Kong]
> director
> Sino Moral Limitedc
```